
Editorial:  State  Parks
deserves respectable leader
Publisher’s note: This editorial is from the May 23, 2014,
Sacramento Bee.

Gov. Jerry Brown’s parks director quit after an embarrassingly
short tenure, giving the governor an opportunity to try again
to find someone who can transform the troubled but world-class
system.

Anthony Jackson, a retired Marine major general, was supposed
to  restore  confidence  after  the  previous  director  blamed
budget cuts for needing to close 70 parks, only to discover
$20 million in an off-budget account. Jackson is departing
after only 18 months, with the parks system still struggling.

The Department of Parks and Recreation is in need of help but
also has incredible assets, much public support and great
promise.
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